
 

 

 

 

13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Girls football match at Brunswick Park Primary School 

 

On Wednesday 18th January, we will be walking to Brunswick Park Primary School to play a league 

match as part of the East Girls League. We would love for your child to play in this match and 

represent our school. We will be leaving Ashmole at 2:30pm and aim to be back at school for 

4:30pm. 

 

Children will need to ensure they have shin pads and wear suitable boots. A football kit will be 

given to your child prior to match day for them to wear at the match. Please ensure that once it 

is worn, it is washed and brought back on Monday so that we can use it the following week! 

 

If your child is able to play in the match and you are happy for them to walk to and back from 

Brunswick Park Primary School, please return the below slip by Tuesday 17th January to your 

child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Powell 

PE Subject Leader 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child will be attending the football match at Brunswick Park Primary School on Wednesday 

18th January. 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………… Date:……………………………………………………………………… 
 

 


